
ARC announces K.I.D.S. 

"Kindergarteners In Danbury Schools" 
 

 

Dear andrea, 

In response to a grassroots request & in collaboration with the Danbury School District, 

ARC is building a mentoring program for kindergarteners in Title I (low-income) 

schools to be staffed by Volunteers.  It will be personally rewarding to you as you help 

contribute to the future of our community's children.  Come to the Info-Session 
Luncheon to find out more about Volunteering for K.I.D.S.  

 

"Kindergarteners In Danbury Schools" (K.I.D.S.) -- Volunteer Overview 

Volunteers will mentor kindergartners with their alphabet, reading, math, classroom 

projects and fun small-group educational games. At the discretion of the teacher, 

children may be mentored individually, in pairs, or in small groups.  Volunteers will 

commit to 2 hours a week between 9am & 12:30pm from November 2014 to June 

2015. Ideal for retirees, stay-home parents, and flex-time workers. 
 

 

K.I.D.S. Info-Session Luncheon!!! 

  

          September 19, 12 Noon to 1:30, Cost $0 

  

          Presenters:  

 Charlie Schott --  IBM retiree & co-founder of K.I.D.S. 

 Dr. William Glass --Deputy Superintendent Danbury Public Schools & 

ARC Board Member 

Place:  24 Clapboard Ridge Road, Danbury  
(Unitarian/Universalist Congregation) 

 

To Register, send your name and phone by email to 
Rev. Leopold at ARC: PJL@ARCFORPEACE.ORG 

  
 

 


